
Dear Members and Guests 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Management Council has been busy working on various physical/virtual 
events to cater to different interest/wellbeing and collaboration with NTUC U 
Associate to launch the SAAP NTUC Rewards Link card in Oct.   
 
As most restrictions have been lifted, do take the opportunity to upgrade your 
competencies through professional development programmes/ and other 
workshops.  If you are planning to travel in 2023, we encourage you to attend the 
upcoming 25th ASA Congress from 8 to 12 Sept 2023 at Bangkok. You can combine 
learning, meeting like-minded admin professionals and shopping in one go. More 
details will be announced soon. 
 
We are also looking into setting up a Task Force to see how the Association to 
maintain its relevancy to our member and admin professionals’ community.  We 
will need you to come forward to give us your ideas/insights.  Do approach our 
council member if you are keen to join this task force. 
 
Lastly, I would also like to extend my sincere gratitude to my fellow council 
members, our member volunteers, and our invited facilitator who have 
contributed their time and effort to make today’s event a success. 
 
Thank you   
 
Josephine Kwan 
President 2022/2023 

 

Once again, thank you for joining us at today’s 
Management Council 2022/2023 Installation Ceremony. 
 
My gratitude to fellow Council and members who have 
confidence in me and elect me again as SAAP President. 
 
Management Council Installation is a significant and 
meaningful occasion to mark council members’ 
undertaking to serve SAAP with dedication and keep the 
Association growing.  
 


